
 

Hey, just got the news from our amazing Election Judge Cathy Jodeit that we can vote at 
Hunters Creek Elementary in the Multi-purpose room tomorrow (Tuesday, Nov. 8th) from 7am 
to 7pm! 

Kinda strange that we have 2 polling places in Hunters Creek, the school and the 
Congregational (Farmers Market) Church, but it makes it easier for us. 

Thanks to Cathy and her Great Team…. OK, get out there and vote accordingly… 

 

Jim Pappas 

Mayor  

 


